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Louie Azzolini

From: Louie Azzolini
Sent:  Monday, October 15, 2001 9:18 AM

To: Bill Beaton Northern Projects Inc. (E-mail); Brett Hudson (E-mail); Chris Reid (E-mail), Chuck_Blyth
(E-mail); CPAWS (E-mail); Deh Cho First Nations (E-mail); DFO David Tyson (E-mail); Don Antoine
(E-mail 2) {E-mail); Don H. Jack (E-mail); Doug Tate (E-mail}; EAOZ; Ecology North (E-mail); Eddie
Kolausok (E-mail}; Gary Potts (E-mail); Hay River Dene Reserve (E-mail); lannick Lamirande (E-
mail); J. Peter Campbell (E-mail); John Donihee (work) (E-mail}; Julie Dahl {E-mail); Karl Lauten (E-
mail); Mark Lange DFC (E-mail); Paul Kraft (E-mail); Paula Pacholek [Yel] (E-mail); Petr Cizek (E-
mail); Ranjit Soniassy (E-mail); Roland Semjanovs (E-mail); Sterra Legal Defence Fund (E-mail 2);
William (Bill) Carpenter (E-mail); WWF Tony Y. (E-mail); Zoe Posynick (E-mail)

Subject: Close of Public Registry- Important Notice

This is an important notice. .

The 2 information Requests (IR} prepared by the Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society (CPAWS) were
responded to by CZN on Friday the 12 of October 2001. The IR responses were faxed to CPAWS the same day.
The public registry for the two environmental assessments will close on October 22, 2001. After that day, only
the Review Board may issue IR's.

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini,

Environmental Assessment Officer,

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761;

mveirb.nt.ca
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